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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

It is good to finally be back! It’s been a little weird writing 2019 for the date, but 
we will get used to it. Due to the shortened week, we did not have homework, so 
thank you for your understanding with that. We should be back to normal by the 
beginning of next week. This week we were able to MAP test, which should 
provide winter results to the already existing fall results we have on record. Next 
week we will be DIBEL testing as well for reading fluency and comprehension. 
Speaking of next week, we will have an early dismissal on Wednesday. The first 
half of the day will be our first trip of the new year to the Upper Darby High 
School pool. I will make sure to send a reminder home next week. I hope you all 
have a great weekend. GO EAGLES!!! 
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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